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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, MAY 18, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Fri. 5/18  Attention seniors:  Chromebooks will be returned on Tuesday, May 29
th

 from 

8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  This applies only to seniors.  Return all your textbooks, 

through your English class, today. 

Fri. 5/18  Attention all sophomores and freshmen:  If you purchased a yearbook, it will be 

available for pick up today.  Remember, if you have outstanding fines, 

detentions, or Saturday schools, you will not be able to pick up your yearbook 

until the last day of school.  Make sure you have your I.D. card when you come 

to pick up your yearbook.  Sophomores without ASB can pick their yearbook 

today at break.  Freshmen with ASB will pick up their yearbooks today during 

the first part of long lunch.  Freshmen without ASB will pick up their 

yearbooks during the second half of long lunch.  If you can’t pick up your 

yearbook at your assigned time, you may come at break or lunch only 

beginning on Monday.  

Fri. 5/18  Hi, Raiders! There is only one more Performing Arts concert this year and it is 

happening tonight at 7:00 p.m. - the 43rd Annual Pop 'N Rock Show. Come 

and check out our brand new theater for the first time.  This year's show 

features performances by Laura Rodriguez, Breana Castro, Melody Woods, 

Savannah Ferguson, Isaac Ramirez, Maddie Reasin and more, as well as our 

very own Concert Choir.  Tickets are only $5.00. Come on out for a night of 

fantastic music! 

Mon. 5/21  All textbooks will be returned next week.  Textbooks will be returned through 

your English class.  Make sure to have all your textbooks with you on the day 

your class is scheduled to return them. 

Mon. 5/21  The city of Brea is hiring. Seniors are encouraged to apply.  See Ms. Nia in the 

College and Career Center for details. 

Fri. 5/18  Congratulations to the softball team for winning their first-round playoff game 

with Garden Grove.  Good luck in the second round.  Go, Raiders! 
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